Apply online to volunteer with us at:

https://freesmileslouisville.com/

4hr CE IS AVAILABLE

If you need a CE certificate, please contact Taylor Cornelison @ 859-940-1002.

YOU can make a difference and volunteer at our next clinic:

2019 Dates

JULY: OFF

AUG: Sat 8/24 4th ave

SEPT: Sat 9/14 St. Joes

OCT: Sat 10/12 4th ave

NOV: Sat 11/2 Sojourn

NOV: Sat 11/16 4th ave

DEC: Sat 12/7 St. Joes

Louisville Free Smiles Clinic Report

8/10/19

RECRUITING DENTISTS, PDS OR DENTAL ASSISTANTS

AUGUST 24TH AT 4TH AVE

WE NEED YOU AND YOUR SKILLS!!

COME OUT AND HELP OUR COMMUNITY







Dr. Ray and some others provided over \$11k in free services during July in their own offices!!!

WE NEED OTHER "IN OFFICE VOLUNTEERS" FOR ENDO & PROSTECHETICS (LDS WILL PAY FOR LAB BILLS)

Locations:

4th Ave Methodist

318 St Catherine St Louisville, KY 40203

Sojourn Community Church

1207 S Shelby St. Louisville, KY 40203

FCC St. Joes

1406 E Washington St. Louisville, KY 40206

The FCC clinic opened on Nov. 15th, 2018. This is a comfortable office-setting, providing additional opportunity to volunteer your talents and compassion. If you get a chance to volunteer, go online and apply at famcomclinic.org.

Thanks to **DELTA DENTAL** for all their financial, hands-on, and logistical support.



8/10 CLINIC DASHBOARD

LOCATION: FCC St. Joe's Clinic

We provided care for **9** patients and **\$1,350** in **FREE** dental care was

provided!

CREW FOR THE DAY

Dentists:

Dr. Matthew Tewell

Dr. Keith Ray Dr. Jacobi

RDH's:

Kayela Shively



PDS & Other volunteers:

Kathleen Connelly Isabella Tacogue Kaylyn Hudson Taylor Cornelison Fabi Rodezno

Our first 3 patients called in and canceled before clinic started. Luckily, we were able to fill 2 spots quickly with a mother and her young daughter. After speaking with our patient, I was able to find out that she hasn't been to a dentist in over 10 years! Kayela worked hard and completed a scaling procedure for her.





Dr. Tewell did a fantastic job assessing patients and completing a few extractions. Thanks to **Dr. Ray** for stepping away from the tools to take some pictures! **Dr Jacobi** was also a tremendous help. He was able to watch and make suggestions for future clinics to help smooth out the rough edges. Dr. Ray and Dr. Jacobi also helped with giving 4 dental exams for students going back to school.

The Louisville Pre-Dental Society (#1 in the country) kept the radiographs running and made the autoclave and Hygiene clinic hum. They made everything work from X-rays, autoclaves, instruments, and assisting. Their

dedication, attitude, & execution are awesome. Thanks to Kathleen for her hard work and for recruiting some PDS students. Isabella and Kaylyn were great assets to the team! Another volunteer that was a great asset to our team was our translator, Fabi! I look forward to working with you at our other FCC dental clinics.

A big thanks to everyone for being so patient with us as we make changes to better our clinic! We did such a great job and worked very well together. I look forward to working with you all again.



I HOPE TO SEE SOME NEW FACES ON AUGUST 24TH!